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STATEMENT FROM AMPTP  
  
LOS ANGELES, CA; December 5, 2023 – “The AMPTP member companies congratulate SAG-
AFTRA on the ratification of its new contract, which represents historic gains and protections 
for performers. With this vote, the industry and the jobs it supports will be able to return in full 
force.”  
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